
 
MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING #3343 
OCTOBER 22, 2002 

7th FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 
GOVERNMENT CENTER 

888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT  
 
 
Present for the Board were: Duane Hill, Chairman; John Garnjost; Marggie Laurie; Rose 
Marie Grosso; Theresa Dell; Helane Rheingold; and Claire Fishman.  Robin Stein, Land 
Use Bureau Chief. 
 
The Chairman, Mr. Hill, opened the meeting at 7:00 PM. 
 
The first item of business was departmental presentations on the 2003/03-2010 Capital 
Budget and Plan.  The following departments presented:  Mayor’s Office - Housing, 
Human Resources, Office of Administration/IT, Stamford Museum, Scofield Manor and 
the Smith House Health Care Center. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 PM. 
 
 
    Respectfully submitted, 
    Duane Hill, Chairman, Stamford Planning Board 
 
 
Note:  These proceedings were recorded on tape and are available for review during 
regular business hours. 
 
 
 
 


